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I believe the state’s denial of the Williams Pipeline is consistent with its previous concerns

regarding the project and is a great victory for our environment. I have joined many

opponents of the pipeline, such as my constituents in Rockaway, in highlighting the

unwarranted need for this costly Northeast Supply Enhancement (NESE) pipeline project,

better known as the Williams Pipeline, since it was announced. Now, the New York State

Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has denied the project because it would

not meet our state’s water quality standards. I would like to thank all of the advocates and

volunteers who came together to protect our environment from a project that would be

obsolete in the near future, as we are innovating new ways of providing clean energy for the

New York.
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